CITY OF MORAINE, OHIO
SHINGLE ROOF REPLACEMENT 2022 PROJECT FOR CITY OF MORAINE
PARK SHELTERS

THIRD ADDENDUM
(August 5, 2022)

This is to inform all bidders of the following Third Addendum:

The City of Moraine, Ohio, pursuant to the Instructions to Bidders at Paragraph
4(C), hereby issues this Addendum to provide notice that the City of Moraine,

Ohio hereby withdraws its request for Bids with respect to the above identified
project.

All bids submitted to date will be returned to the bidder.
This Addendum will be mailed or delivered to all who are known by the City of
Moraine, Ohio to have received a complete set of Bidding Documents. Copies of

this Addendum will be made available for inspection wherever Bidding
Documents are on file for that purpose.
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Mike Davis, City Manager




